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BECAUSE IT'S YOUR HOME

January 26, 2021,

The PDF “Hanko Burden of Proof revised” is submitted in response to an e-mail conversation I had with Keara Mehlert
on January 26, 2021. Ms. Mehlert was concerned that my original Burden of Proof Statement did not adequately address
the special exception criteria of Subtitle X.901.2 and she suggested that | revise it and resubmit it.

I have taken her much valued advice and made the revisions.

Thank you,
Elizabeth Shepard
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